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AS A FAMILY WE LIVE, LOVE, LEARN AND CELEBRATE WITH JESUS HOLY FAMILY 

 

There will be a newsletter next week, please read this bulletin carefully as there is 
important information and dates for your diary.  
 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

December 
3rd – Year 4 trip to Verulamium 

4th – Year 1 trip Aldenham Country Park 

10th – 2pm Advent Mass Year 1-6  

12th – 9.30am EYFS Nativity 

12th – 1.30pm KS1 Nativity  

17th – Christmas Lunch and Christmas jumper day 

18th – KS2 Advent Carol Service 

19th – 9.15 KS2 Christmas Choir Concert 

20th – Term Ends 1.15pm 

 

January  
6th – Inset Day  

7th – Pupils return to school 8.40am 
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Travelling Crib 

From Monday, the travelling crib will start to come home 

with our families. You should have received an email this 

week to confirm what day your family will have the crib 

sent home. We still have some dates available please 

click here to add your family to the list.  

  

https://forms.gle/CPfb5mzMKMJoSGUJ9
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Applications for September 2025 
 

You can now make an application via the 

Hertfordshire County Council for a 

September 2025 reception place. Please click 

here for more information. Families who 

wish to apply for a place in our reception and 

nursery classes for the academic year 2025-

26 are welcome to visit our school for a tour 

with the head teacher.  This can be arranged 

by making an appointment via the school 

office. 01707 375518.  

 

Tours will take place on Wednesday 

mornings. 

 

Please share this information across our 

wider community. 

Thank you to Mrs Anderson one of our local 

childminders who very kindly donated a brand 

new microwave to Holy Family School. 

 

 

OPAL 

Thank you for all your donations so far. 

The scooters are proving very popular 

so if you have any scooters that are no 

longer used we would love to have 

them for OPAL. 

 

Children in Need 

Thank you for all your generous 

donations, Holy Family raised and 

amazing £257 for Children in need. 

 

https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/school-admissions/primary-junior-and-middle-schools/primary-junior-and-middle-school-places.aspx
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One week to go! 
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